
The Foundation for Aggregate Studies 

208 Moor Street West, Suite 805, 
Toronto, Ontario M5S 1T8 
(416) 964-2844 

December 5th, 1978 

RECEIVEDDEC 1 1 197, 

Canadian Environmental Law Association 
1 Spadina Crescent, Suite 303 
Toronto, Ontario, M5S 2J5 

Dear Sirs: 

:14;:: would -.Like to bring You up-to-date on the activities of the Founth,tion for 

Aggregate studies (FAS), Over the paat six months we h,=1.ve expanded and improved 

out (.4ffice 'pace and increased our ataff and research prcerammec, 

In L)ril, AS established the unique Muni,Aoal Advicory Ser%?ice (LS). The Crave! 
Extract, which you as a member receive every thtee laioni_hs is just one part of this 
service. FAS staff also research and summarize impo7ctent aggregate-related court 
cases for our hi-monthly "Legal Review'. A Press Clipping Service, also ci5oduced 
every two Pionths, provides MAS subscribers with an up-to-date overview ot pit and 
quarry news from across Ontario. 

FAS has been active in asaistins citizen groups, most recenLly in U:-:bridge and 
Adjala Townships. Our research and orgadiational expertise have been instrumental 
in their struggles for fair control of the aggregate industry, 

FAS's zosearch into rehabilitations  transportation, agricultural land, and. municipal 
control continues, and the FAS grief, "Studies and Recommendations", is in the final 
stages of revision and will be available later this month. 

The PAS is currently conducting its seii-annuaI fundraising campaign. As you will 

see fr.,‘Ii the attached information sheet on PAS's operations, 2U% of rhe oprating 

budget 	being ,.lought from individuals. FAS's work is yarticularly eritical a1 th:1 

time, as the ne,,r pits and gu,,.rrias legislation is stalled in the drai:tiag Lltaze and 

FAS is currently working to ensn,-e sensible and rational input into the proposed new 
Act. Financial support for t_be Foundation is desperately needed. We are, therefore 
asking all our members to consider a donation of $50.0i) or more. Donation.; are tax 
deductible and payable to the "FON Aggregate Fund'. 

We hope you can help, and Took foruard to hearing from 	Thank you for your 

continued interest in FAS, and best wishes for the ner year. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sally M. 	ppard 
Executive Director 

Encl. 
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